
 

Hardwick Green Primary Academy 

Parent Survey Report – 2023/24 (July 24) 

 

We are delighted to report the results of our annual parent survey. We are pleased that 94% of respondents would recommend us to another parent! 

Please see the results for each question, and how we plan to act on your feedback. 

As always, please feel free to get in touch if you have any questions or comments.  

Number of respondents: 33 

I would recommend this school to another parent. 94% Yes 
Statement: Agree or strongly 

agree (4 or 5 stars) 
Average star rating 
out of 5 

My child is safe in school. 97% 4.85 
My child knows who to speak to if they are upset or unhappy at school. 91% 4.70 
The school teaches my child how to recognise risks to their wellbeing – both online and offline. 91% 4.52 
The school makes sure its pupils are well behaved. 94% 4.58 
Bullying and discrimination is dealt with quickly, effectively and consistently. 91% 4.55 
The school behaviour policy is fair and used consistently. 94% 4.64 
My child is encouraged to have good attendance and punctuality. 100% 4.94 
There is a good range of extra-curricular activities to choose from. 91% 4.61 
The school supports my child to develop resilience, confidence and independence. 91% 4.58 
The school expects my child to work hard. 97% 4.79 
The school has high expectations for my child. 91% 4.67 
My child experiences a wide variety of learning opportunities. 94% 4.70 
The school curriculum engages my child in learning. 97% 4.79 
Communication from the school is effective and timely. 91% 4.70 
The school lets me know how my child is doing. 88% 4.520 



 

Summary & follow-up 
 

What are our greatest strengths? 
 
The following themes stood out from the survey: 

• Communication 

• Additional help for children with Special Educational Needs 

• The free breakfast club and wrap-around care 

• Kind, friendly and helpful staff 

• Being supportive and helpful of parents 

• An engaging learning environment 
 

What we could we improve? 
 
The following themes stood out from the survey: 

• Assembly where parents can attend – we will explore the possibility of parents being able to attend assemblies for RESPECT awards 

• More homework – we currently feel that our homework approach of focussing on reading, spellings and basic maths facts is enough 
set homework. Next year we will publicise more the different website subscriptions that we have in school (such as Reading Plus 
and Times Table Rock Stars) so that parents are more aware of all the different practice that pupils could be doing at home 

• More information about typical days in class and photos of work throughout the week – our new Instagram hopefully will show more of this 

• More short, incidental positive messages – this is a great idea something we can work on next year 

• Interim reports in Autumn and Spring – next year we will look to create a short interim report for pupil each term 
 

Any other comments? 
 
Thank you to everyone who has taught my boys. They have learnt so much in such a short space of time. 
 
Amazing teachers always go above & beyond. 
 
Staff are always happy and ready for the children arriving, my daughter goes in with no problems as she is comfortable with the staff. 
 
 

 


